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Ten-Hoopen

Dear Enya Fogarty,

On behalf of the BCAAC I object to the proposed rearrangement and replacement of the windows to the rear 

elevation. At the moment the rather haphazard arrangement reflects the history of the Victorian building and is 

characteristic of the type.

Also the variety of the patterns of the glazing bars, particularly for the closet wing extension, is historically 

correct while the 8 over 8 and 6 over 6 sash windows are too fussy. We also question the detailed construction 

of the proposed windows (are they double glazed? do they have proper timber mullions and individual panes 

of glass?).

Furthermore, we regret the loss of the rather fine fenestration of the shop front down the passage and the 

insertion of a door of inappropriate style.

Finally, we doubt that the reformed openings and arches above the windows would be built to anything like the 

standards of the originals.
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